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You don't often get email from 

Dear Sir/Madam

I am disgusted and suspicious of this ploy to block objections to this plan.  You are
requesting responses to her letter of the 14th December, but amazing you don't send
letters out until the 22nd January and ask for responses by 26th. I only received this
letter on the 25th.

I wish to make a formal objection as consultation as due time to allow a proper
response has not been allowed, due to what I have highlighted above.

From your website this update was only posted on the 15th January.  

My objections to this plan still stand, it will destroy natural habitats, farm land,
reducing our ability to provide food security and making living here like living in a
factory.  

I believe mine and many others mental wellbeing will be damaged by the building and
operations of this project.  

I look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely.

Ian Braybrooke




